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To whom it may concern,

I strongly object to the lifting of night time flight restrictions at Dublin Airport based on
the points outlined belo

My biggest concern is our quality of life and mental health will be impacted due to the
harmful increase in noise levels and air pollution caused by the additional flights which
will result in loss of sleep.

The noise and air pollution guidelines from the WHO will not be met with the proposed
additional flights.

The planning conditions imposed in 2007 should not be amended. The use of the new
North Runway should be limited between 11pm and 7am and an overall limit of 65
aircraft movements across the airport. The night time restriction imposed in 2007 were
applied for health reasons, this requirement has not changed, we are entitled to a quality
of life.

Today we already experience noise and air pollution from the existing levels, anything
more will have a negative and dangerous affect on life.

On the basis of the above, I trust my concerns will be taken into consideration prior to a
decision being reached on this planning application.

Kind Regards

Emma Doyle
Brookfield

Back Rd

Malahide

Co Dublin





